
Harvard Sewer Commission 
Oct. 24, 2012 
 
9:00 AM 
 
Commissioners:  Cindy Russo, Kyle Hedrick,  Rick Maiore 
 
Others: Tim Bragan, Town Administrator; Loraine Leonard, Finance Director 
 Heidi Rothkopf, district property owner.  
 
Tim Bragan gave a report on a list of startup issues which would lead to satisfying DEP comments. 
 
After reviewing the abatement application the commission voted 3-0 to grant an abatement to the 
Rothkopfs reducing the betterment units from 1.67 to 1.0.  
  
Lorraine Leonard gave a status report on the  grinder pump RFQ. 
 
Malcolm Carley did not appear or submit an abatement application. 
 
Tim Bragan reported that the drain layer applications were out, but no responses yet. 
 
The commission reviewed the draft district introduction letter, several charts were changed and Kyle 
Hedrick will incorporate this data and present a revised draft at our next meeting.  
 
Meeting adjourned  at 10:25 AM.  
 
 
 
 
Rick Maiore 
 
 
Clerk 
 
 
 


